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News

Mazawey Comments on Orange County 
Pension Redesign and IRS Guidance

Louis Mazawey was quoted in the Pensions & Investments article, 
“IRS decision due on hybrid plan,” by Robert Steyer published on 
April 18, 2011. Mr. Mazawey commented on Orange County’s 
pension redesign and IRS guidance affecting its implementation.
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